
 

Memorandum  

Date: June 25, 2007 
 
To: Clerk of the Board 
 
From: Leslie Wells, Resource Recovery & Waste 

Management Division, Public Works 
Department 

 
Subject: June 26 Board Hearing Departmental Item #5 Correction 
 
CC: Board of Supervisors 
 
 
 
Departmental Item #5 of the June 26th Board meeting is entitled “Solid Waste 
Tipping Fees, Collection Rates and Parcel Fees for FY 2007/2008.” The hard 
copy package docketed with the Clerk of the Board contained the correct rates. 
When the Board Letter and its attachments were sent electronically to the Clerk 
of the Board, the franchise solid waste collection rates for last fiscal year were 
unintentionally posted. The correct rates are now contained on the Website. We 
apologize for any confusion. 


